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Novato	Sanitary	District	Earns	Award	for		
Excellence	in	Financial	Reporting	(CAFR)	

	
For	the	fifth	year	in	a	row,	the	Novato	Sanitary	District	has	been	awarded	the	Certificate	

of	Achievement	for	Excellence	in	Financial	Reporting	by	the	Government	Finance	Officers	
Association	(GFOA)	for	its	2014‐2015	Comprehensive	Annual	Financial	Report	or	CAFR.		

The	Certificate	of	Achievement	is	the	highest	form	of	recognition	in	the	area	of	
governmental	accounting	and	financial	reporting,	and	represents	a	significant	
accomplishment.	The	Report	was	judged	by	an	impartial	panel	that	determined	it	met	the	
required	high	standards,	including	a	spirit	of	full	disclosure	to	clearly	communicate	its	
financial	story	and	motivate	potential	users	to	read	the	Report.		

Laura	Creamer,	CPA,	the	District’s	Finance	Officer,	was	recognized	for	her	role	in	
preparing	the	award‐winning	financial	report.		

The	CAFR	provides	a	complete	showing	of	the	financial	investment	and	income	records	
from	all	sources,	reflecting	what	has	developed	over	decades.	It	is	more	complete	than	a	
budget	report	that	is	primarily	focused	on	what	revenue	is	expected	to	be	brought	in	and	
spent	for	the	coming	year	or	two.		

The	goal	of	the	CAFR	program	and	motivation	for	the	District	to	carry	out	the	extra	
work	is	to	provide	a	complete	and	understandable	financial	report	that	allows	the	Board,	
staff,	and	interested	members	of	the	public	to	assess	the	financial	health	of	the	District.		

The	Government	Finance	Officers	Association	is	a	nonprofit	professional	association	
serving	approximately	17,500	government	finance	professionals	with	offices	in	Chicago,	IL	
and	Washington,	D.C.	

For	further	information,	contact	the	District	at	info@novatosan.com,	or	by	phone	at	
(415)	892‐1694.	

	

	

For	more	information	about	the	District,	its	services	and	how	it	protects	the	environment,	
check	out	our	website	at	www.novatosan.com	


